
Monday Night at the Master 

Riverside Lobby  

March 12, 2014 7:30pm  

 
 

     
 

 

  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

_________________ 

RSVP:    MondayNightattheMasters@gmail.com  or sign up at the Front Desk. 

For the past 25 years, Murray Nossel, PhD, has traveled the world, 
performing his own personal stories and teaching others to tell theirs. 
  
On Wednesday, March 12th, he will share stories of his ethnographic 
work with groups from Kenya to Kyrgystan. 
  
He will also introduce the audience to some basic principles from his 
listening and storytelling method, demonstrating how these are applied 
at the Department of Narrative Medicine at Columbia University where 
he serves on the teaching faculty.   

A World Connected by Listening and Telling Personal Stories 
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